
From: shihangrs@charter.net <shihangrs@charter.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/2/2012 11:33:39 AM
Subject: RE: FAQ

Thanks!

Garry

On Fri, Nov 2, 2012 at 10:28 AM, Veldran, Katherine wrote:

> Attached are some frequently asked questions that we've received from 
> constituents and legislators regarding the SC DOR security breach.
> We will continue to send updates. Please email or call me with any 
> questions.
> Thank you,
> Katherine
>
> Katherine F. Veldran
> Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
> O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
> KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov<mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
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